
  

HAVE YOUR VOICE HEARD! 
JOIN A CONVERSATION ABOUT COVID-19 TESTING 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Who is organizing this discussion? 

NYU Grossman School of Medicine is partnering with Henry Street Settlement, a local 
nonprofit 

 

What is the discussion about? 
We are hosting discussion groups to learn what NYCHA residents think about COVID-19 testing 

and understand what they like and dislike about testing. 
 

Join a confidential Zoom group with 6–10 other people from NYC 
The group will last about 60 minutes and you will receive $30 payment for your participation. 

 

 Who can join?  
Anyone ages 16-29 years old who lives in NYCHA housing 

 
 

For more information about this research, or to sign up, 
 text or call 646-470-3289 or email emily.gill@nyulangone.org 
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